## Snippets about Lake Tahoe



- Tahoe Regional Young Professionals is having a mixer Jan. 14 from 6:30-9:30pm at the Tavern at Tahoe Beach Retreat in South Lake Tahoe.
- Golden 1 Credit Union gave \$2,500 to the Food Bank of El Dorado County.
- Ian Magary will talk about diabetes and the military on Feb. 3 during the monthly support group meeting at 5:30pm in the board room at Barton Memorial Hospital. For more info, call 530.543.5581.
- Lake Tahoe Preschool is having an open house Jan. 9 from 1-3pm. Lake Tahoe Preschool will be serving children age 2-6 who are potty trained. The school is at 1081 Lyons Ave., South Lake Tahoe. For more info, go online.
- Nick Carr, author of "The Shallows", will be at the Resort at Squaw Creek on Jan. 15. Cocktail hour is at 5:30pm, the event at 6:30pm. For tickets and more info, go online.